
        
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, May 29, 2021 
5:30 p.m. Mass 

Intention : Frank A. Vierra  

Requested by:Kevin & Laurette    

                       Locke  

Intention :Rosa Sousa   

Requested by: Joe & Maria Sousa  

 

Sunday, May 30, 2021 
The Most Holy Trinity 

7:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention : Felismina  Noronha  

Requested by: SPRSI 

 
 

8:30 a.m. Mass (Portuguese) 

Intention:Jose R. Vieira   

Requested by:Parish Community    

Intention:Heduino Gomes&  

                 BernardoNunes  

Reqested by: Manuel & Maria  

                      Gomes 
 

10:00 a.m.  Mass     
Intention of: Nick Silveira  

              “ Happy Birthday”  

Requested by:Manuel Mattos Family     

   
 

5:00 p.m. Mass  

Intention:Deceased Family  

              Members 

Requested by: Frank & Darlene    

                       Victoria  

   
 

6:30 p.m. Spanish 

Intention :  People of the Parish  

 

Monday, May 31,  2021 
Parish Office Closed 

6:00 p.m. Rosary for Tony DeMello 
 

Tuesday, June 1, 2021 
8:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention: Manuel S. Machado &   

                Antonio E. Cabral   

Requested by: Arthur & Anna Cabral 

10:00 a.m. Funeral Mass for  

                    Tony DeMello 
 

Wednesday, June 2, 2021 
8:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention: Antonio O. Luis    

Requested by: Parish Community   

10:00 a.m. Rosary/Funeral for 

                   Elias Barcellos  
 

Thursday, June 3, 2021 
8:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention: Deceased Siblings   

Intention:Armelim & Leonor Silveira 
 

 

Friday, June 4, 2021  
8:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention: Manuel Raposo   

Requested by: Antonio Raposo    

                        Family  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

until 5 p.m./Confessions  5-6 p.m. 

In the MISSION CHURCH 

 

 
          

Saturday, June 5, 2021 
5:30 p.m. Mass 

Intention : Virginio & Maria Pacheco  

Requested by:Virgil & Carmina Pacheco  

 

Sunday, June 6, 2021 
The Most Holy  Body & Blood of Christ 

 
7:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention : Joao M. Borba 

Requested by:Rafael & Natalie Apolinario 

 

10:00 a.m.  Mass     
Intention : Joe B. & Vitalina Coelho  

Requested by:Jessie Punt Family      

 
 

*11:30 a.m. Mass (Portuguese) 

Intention:Jose Pires, Fatima Linhares &   

               Michael Pires    

Requested by:Iracema Pires     

 

   
 

5:00 p.m. Mass  

Intention: John F. Escobar  

Requested by: Liz & Adrian Pires Family   

   
 

6:30 p.m. Spanish 

Intention :  People of the Parish  

Intention: Ralph Smithcamp 

Requested by: Martin & Melissa Cunha  

 

*Please Note Change in Mass time  

(THIS DAY ONLY.  

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers:, Manuel Andrade, Eliza Alves, Rosemary Arias, Olivia Avila, Jack Betschart, Carl Boutte, Greg 

Boutte, Tina Carmo, Dan Coelho, Ann Depalma, Elizabeth DeSousa, Joe Dutra, Randy Edwards, Rosa Fagundes,Elvira Freitas, 

Jared Germann, Jennifer Gonzales, Debbie Hutchins, R. J. Jefferson, Joe Louro,  Frank Anthony Freitas, Woody Jorritsma, 

Patrick McSweeney, Loretta McFaddin, Edward Meneses, Malissa Mendes, Nelda Mendonca, Tina Mendonca,  Jorge Oliveira,  

Maria Pessoa, Iracema Pires, John Rocha, Florentino Santos, Manuel Silva, Lucy Silveira, Sandra Smith, Carolina Sousa, Piper 

Sousa, Mary Sozinho, Luciano Terra,  Jeanne Tristant, & Maria Vieira.   Please remember if you have an ill family member or 

friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at   667-8961.   

 

The Most Holy Trinity Sunday ~ May 30,2021 
This week we return to the liturgical season of Ordinary Time. This Sunday and next Sunday, however, are designated as solemnities, 

special days that call our attention to the central mysteries of our faith. Today, on the first Sunday after Pentecost, we celebrate the 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. This feast invites us to consider what we believe about God, who has revealed himself to us in the 

Trinity, one God in three Persons. 

Let us remember and pray for our beloved departed, especially for Elias Barcellos that they may receive the 

abundant fruit of God’s presence and also for their loved ones that they may receive God’s consolation and peace at 

this difficult time.   
 

Attention Families who have designated 

Mass Intentions for weekend Masses, 

we ask that a representative from the 

family bring up the offertory during 

Mass.  If there are mulitple intentions, 

we ask that one representative from 

each intention come up for the offertory 

by coming to the gift table where the 

ushers are. 



May is the Month of Our Blessed 

MotherLet’s imitate Jesus in His love 

for Our Lady by offering her flowers 

and praying the rosary with our 

families. During the month of May we 

encourage you to bring flowers from 

your own garden to place at the alcove 

where Our Blessed Mother is. 
 

 

CLEANING TEAMS NEEDED for 

our new church. A team can consist of 

7 or more members who would be 

responsible to clean the new church 

every 2 months. You can make this a 

bonding experience with family and 

friends. Anyone who would like this 

opportunity to serve in this special 

ministry is asked to call Carmel 

Caetano  668-0795. Thank you in 

advance for your time and talent in 

serving your parish. 
 

 

Bible Study has concluded until 

September.  Thank you Rick Ellington, 

Delores Holland and Chris Freeberg for 

helping out with the wonderful 

ministry.  
 

 

We extend a special THANK YOU to the 

following ladies for their time and talent in 

sewing the new linens for the church altars: 

Ana Barcelos, Zelia Nunes, & Gabriela 

Rodrigues. Thank for doing such a 

beautiful job, it is greatly appreciated. 

 

Mass Intentions for the remainder of 

2021 

Forms will be available NEXT 

weekend in the main entrance of the 

church for those families who have not 

requested any for the year. We will try 

to accommodate as many requests as 

per availability.  Please take only one 

form, as all forms are accounted for.  

Intentions are limited to a maximum of 

4 per family. Please note dates 

requested on form are NOT 

GUARNTEED and will be 

accommodated IF possible.  The 

requested donation remains the same at 

$10 per Mass.  
 

 

           
 

 

+Religious Education 
News+ 

Confirmation pictures and 
certificates are in the parish 
office and ready to be picked up. 
 
We are need of Catechists for 

next year’s Religious Education 

Classes: We are in need of 2nd & 

3rd Grade Catechists on Tuesday’s 

from 2:30-3:45pm, 5th Grade on 

Tuesday’s from 4-5:15pm, 7th 

Grade on Wednesday’s from 6:45-

8:30 for the upcoming Religious 

Education Year 2021-2022.  If you 

are interested in teaching, please 

call Dina at 632-7163. Please 

consider this important ministry.  

The youth of our parish need you 

to share your faith with them.  In 

order to open up in person, we will 

be needing lots of help, including 

yard duty.   
 
Treasured! Discovering your 
priceless to God  is the theme for 
the upcoming VBS We are in need 
of 452 of the small waters for VBS.  
If you can help out with donating 
a case or two please let Dina or 
Shasta know.  You can drop off 
the water at the parish office.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

CCD registration forms for 
the 2021-2022 School year can 

be found at all church entrances 

and at the parish office.  All 

forms in the packet must be 

completed and turned in with 

appropriate documentation, by 

June 30th at 4:00pm.  2nd Year 

Communion Students must turn 

in Baptism Certificates with 

their completed forms.  

 

Lectors and Eucharistic 

Ministers who missed the meeting 

please contact Dina at 632-7163 to 

schedule a make up. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NEXT  WEEKEND we will reinstate 

the SECOND COLLECTION for 

the BUILDING FUND.  

As you know we are looking to the 

future to build NEW CCD 

classrooms and a Parish Hall. 

This collection will take place the 

first weekend of every month as 

before, however now this collection 

will be earmarked for these projects. 

We also, remind our Angels to bring 

their piggy banks for the monthly 

piggy dumping. Thank you in 

advance for your generosity. 

 

Father Isaque and the Executive 

Committee extend our deepest 

sympathy to the family of Teodoro 

Cardoso. We are truly grateful for 

their thoughtfulness and generosity in 

designating memorial gifts to the Holy 

Rosary Building Fund.  May the 

family receive God’s healing grace 

through this difficult time and find 

comfort knowing Teodoro will forever 

be remembered through the Legacy of 

Faith Memorial Program 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Holy Rosary Now Offering on-line 

GIVING….   ~Convenient 

~Simple 

~Secure  

Simply visit our website: 

www.hilmarholyrosary.org 

Click on the OSV online logo 

Open an account Choose: one time, 

weekly or monthly. It’s that easy…  

 

Our offering collection for 

May 22 & 23 = $4,931.00 
Last Year Contrib. by mail $2,355.00 

Thank You, Obrigado & 

Gracias! 

 

 
 

 

http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/

